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LAW ENFORCEMENT INVESTIGATOR
ELECTION LAW UNIT 

 OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

     The New Hampshire Department of Justice seeks a full-time law 
enforcement investigator for its Election Law Unit to investigate alleged 
violations of New Hampshire's election and campaign finance laws and to assist 
with administrative enforcement or criminal prosecutions when appropriate.  In 
addition to its enforcement role, the Unit helps ensure election integrity by 
partnering with the Secretary of State to train elections officials on laws 
pertaining to voter eligibility, registration processes, polling place protocols and 
vote tabulation procedures. On election days, the Unit also staffs a phone 
hotline fielding inquires from election officials and may help inspect polling 
places. Fully staffed, the Unit includes two attorneys, two investigators, and a 
paralegal, working within a collaborative and collegial environment.

     The successful candidate must be certified as a law enforcement officer in 
New Hampshire (or eligible to obtain certification) and have experience 
testifying in court and proficiency with current investigative techniques, witness 
interviews, search warrants (applications for and execution of), subpoenas, 
evidence collection, and report writing. 

     The position offers competitive salary and excellent benefits--including
health, dental, and life insurance.  Interested candidates should send cover letter 

and CV to Sean P. Gill, Esq., Chief of Staff, New Hampshire Department of 

Justice at:  employment@doj.nh.gov or by mail to New Hampshire Department 

of Justice, 1 Granite Place South, Concord, NH  03301.

http://www.doj.nh.gov/
mailto:employment@doj.nh.gov



